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Happy Teacher Appreciation Week from everyone at CCEA! 
We want to honor all education professionals who 
make such a positive difference in students' lives. 

 
While you continue to do great things, the job is not yet done! 
Please follow the link and let the Senate Education Committee 

know that you support AB 320, the Evaluation Bill,  
and want them to do so too! 

 

Join in the fun on Twitter and post pictures 

of your favorite educator. Use the hashtag & 

@cceainfo in you your tweets. 

!
 

http://bit.ly/AB320

#TeacherAppreciation

http://bit.ly/AB320


Share why the removal of all state tests and capping any use of formative, 

student learning goals, school, teacher or district assessment at 20% is critical. 

If we are not successful in getting AB 320 passed, all educators will be subjected 

to using state data for 40% as the percentage used for student outcomes.  

The Teachers and Leaders Council has recently passed recommendations   that

include the removal of all state tests and capped any use of formative, student 

learning goals, school, teacher or district assessment at 20%. This ensures that 

educators would only be responsible for the students they directly work with 

and have a say in where they want to support their own professional practice.   

Contact Your Senator 
Today!!

http://bit.ly/AB320

http://bit.ly/AB320

